
From: Bain, Ronda Redacted text 
Sent: Monday, 5 February 2018 10:42 AM 
To: medboardconsultation <medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au> 
Cc: Redacted text> 
Subject: Public consultation - MBA- Proposed changes to sexual bourdaries guidelines 
 
Hello 
 
Please see below feedback in regard to the Medical Board of Australia public consultation paper on 
the draft revised guidelines Sexual boundaries in the doctor-patient relationship.   
 
The changes to the document are clear and well detailed.  The addition of two new sections, one 
regarding maintaining sexual boundaries with current patients clearly documents warning signs and 
the other new section on maintaining sexual boundaries with individuals close to the patient is also a 
welcome addition.  The social media section is required to address the changing communications 
within the public.  The document Guidelines: Sexual boundaries in the doctor-patient relationship is 
well written and clear and we see no changes needed. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback. Should you have further questions please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
Ronda  
 
Ronda Bain 
Redacted text 
 




